
We take pride in supporting respiratory care students’ and practitioners’ educational journeys and 
continuing to promote and advance the profession with our contributions. Below are all of the available 
scholarships and awards with a QR code to scan to learn more about each opportunity. All recipients will be 
announced at the annual AARC International Congress. 

For more information or questions, please email our Executive Secretary, Debbie Farrow, at debbie.farrow@nbrc.org. 
More information about our scholarships and awards can be found online at lambdabeta.org.

•	 Frederic Helmholz, MD Scholarship - Up to $2,500

•	 Brad Leidich Memorial Scholarship - Up to $1,500

•	 CoARC Stephen P. Mikles, EdD, RRT, FAARC Media Award - $2,000

•	 NBRC/Hill Leadership Award - Up to $2,000

APPLY NOW! 
Lambda Beta Scholarships


